
BMC extends date for placing of Marathi signboards at 
shops in Mumbai


The Brihanmumbai Municipal Corporation (BMC) has extended the deadline 
for placing Marathi signboards at all shops and establishments in Mumbai to 
June 30.The civic body had earlier given a date for changing of the sign boards 
by May 31. However, officials said that following requests from traders the 
same was extended to June 30.


This civic order comes after the state cabinet earlier this year approved the 
amendment to the Maharashtra Shops and Establishments (Regulation of 
Employment and Conditions of Service) Act, 2017, so that the shops and 
establishments with even less than 10 workers will have to display Marathi 
nameplates.


